TELEGRAMS: "CHRISTENDOM, WESTCENT, LONDON."
TELEPHONE: MUSEUM 0019

PLEASE ADDRESS YOUR REPLY TO THE GENERAL SECRETARY.

Morta's Evangelical Alliance. (BRITISH ORGANIZATION,

IN CO-OPERATION WITH CHURCHES, MISSIONARY & BIBLE SOCIETIES & CHRISTIANS THROUGHOUT THE WORLD.

9, Russell Square, London, w.c.1.

11th February 1938.

Professor Karl Barth, St. Albanring 186, Basel, Switzerland.

Dear Dr. Karl Barth,

You will know that this year we are celebrating here in England the 400th Anniversary of the Reformation in relation to the English Bible. I happen to be a member of the Executive Committee, and had much to do in bringing this Celebration into being.

We are proposing to arrange, under the auspices of the Alliance, one great meeting on the subject in the Queen's Hall, London, on a date to be arranged. I am asked on behalf of my Council to write and send you a hearty and united invitation to come to London to speak at the meeting referred to. It must, of course, be on the subject but with special reference to the Reformation and the truths of Holy Scripture on which Luther, Tyndale, and others lived, and wrote, and died. I send you herewith a booklet prepared for us by Dr. J. D. Jones, the incoming President of the Mational Council of the Evangelical Free Churches. There is much need, not only here in England, but on the Continent of Europe, to maintain the Reformation, and you will render a great service to all if you can see your way to come and visit us.

Will you please let me know, and if possible by return, whether you can come, and whether, if the meeting is arranged some time during the first half of the month of June, this would be convenient to your engagements?

With all kind greetings,

I am.

Yours sincerely,

General Secretary.